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Mar Elias-Ghazir
ANTONINE SISTERS SCHOOL

December 3, 2018

Dear Parents of the KG1, KG2 and KG3 students,
In its endeavor to enhance the cooperation between parents and teachers, the

ASG Administration has planned a meeting with the Principal Sister Eva Chamoun,
Cycle Director Sr. Valentine Anksoury and Coordinators to unify ways of dealing with
your children and accompany them daily.

Date: Friday, December 7, 2018

Time: 4:30 p.m. (Please be on time, and children are not allowed.)

Place: School Auditorium.

Administration



